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Mr. James P. O'Reilly
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, SJite 3100
101 Marietta Street N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

I.E. Bulletin 80-23, entitled " Failures of Solencio Valves Manu-
factured By Valcor Engineering Corporation," requested that each licensee
determine whether Valcor solenoid valves were used to perform safety-
related functions in their f6cilities. In accordance with this request,

Alabama Power Company conducted a review of safety-related systems at
Farley Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2. It has been determined that no
solenoid valves manufactured by Valcor have been utilized in any raf ty-e
related function in either Unit 1 or 2 at Farley Nuclear Plant.

As requested in your letter transmitting tha subject bulletin,
an estimated 16 manhours were expended in conducting this review.

If you have any further questions, please advise.

Yours very truly,
1t -

Y C<.-wA r
F. b CTayton, Jr.
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cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. L. L. Kintner
Mr. W. H. Bradford
Office of I & E

Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Office of I & E

Division of Construction Inspection

Mr. M. D. Hunt
I & E, Region II

Mr. E. A. Reeves
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